
Dear Senate Rules Committee. 
 
I vividly remember being so despondent when the current occupant of the 
White House “won” due to the Electoral College. To my disbelief, the United 

States of America got stuck with the absolute worst president on record for the 
second time in the same century! Let’s not forget that W got in due to the 
Electoral College, too. 
Many of us were ready to advocate for a constitutional amendment to abolish 
the Electoral College, and hoped we’d live long enough to see that happen. But 
then along came a speedier solution thanks to our fellow citizens with the 
National Popular Vote. 
Major bummer that it got hung up by a particular person in Oregon and never 
got to the floor for a vote. 
But you *YOU* can now rectify that! Isn’t that great?! You can send SB870 to 
the floor where a majority of legislators are waiting to vote it into law. Isn’t it 
great to be part of history?! 
How often do you get to right a wrong and stand up for true one-man-one-vote. 
I wish I was with you on that day. You’ll be able to feel the greats of our history 
smiling down on you. Imagine Abraham Lincoln’s eyes shining. 
Thank you for your service to our beloved Oregon. 
 
Steve 
 
 


